

The Drive Community Primary School

Mrs R Farren, Head Teacher The Drive, Felling, Gateshead, NE10 OPY Tel: (0191) 421 0390 www.thedriveprimary.org

24th September 2025

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 5 - Trip to Life Centre

A trip has been arranged for the children in Year 5 to attend The Life Centre in Newcastle. The children will take part in a 'Discovering Chemistry' workshop in relation to their Science Topic.

<u>The date of the trip is Friday 17th October</u>. We will be leaving immediately after registration, travelling by metro and returning to school to be collected at the normal time. Please ensure your child arrives at school on time.

The cost of the trip is £3.00 per child, this is towards the cost of the event, travel and insurance, this is payable via ParentPay.

Children <u>WILL</u> need to bring a packed lunch; packed lunches can be requested for those children entitled to free school meals. Please request this via ParentPay.

A waterproof jacket and sensible shoes will also be needed.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Permission, payment and packed lunch request MUST be completed through ParentPay by no later than Friday 10th October. Without this, your child will not be able to attend the event/trip.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Sinclair Class Teacher















